
 

  

To all Members of the Licensing Committee sitting for this Hearing: 

  

A meeting of a Licensing Sub-Committee will be held in Southover Grange, 

Southover Road, Lewes on Monday, 22 April 2013 at 2:00pm which you are 

requested to attend. 

  

  

The venue for this meeting is wheelchair accessible. 

  

12 April 2013 Catherine Knight 

Corporate Head - Legal and Democratic 

Services 

  

Agenda 

  

2  Apologies for Absence/Declaration of Substitute Councillors  

  

  

3  Disclosure by councillors of personal interests in matters on the 

Agenda, the nature of any interest and whether the councillor regards 

the interest as prejudicial under the terms of the Code of Conduct 

  

  

  

  

Exclusion of the Public and Press 

To consider, under Section 100(A)(4) of the Local Government Act 1972 (as 

amended), excluding the public and press from the meeting during the discussion of 

Appendix 4, 5 and 6 to Item 4 on this Agenda as there is likely to be a disclosure of 

exempt information as defined in paragraphs 1, 2 and 3 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A of 

the Act. 

  

  

1  Election of Chair of the Sub-Committee for this meeting  



4  Application for a Premises Licence for AFTL Limited, 88/90 Baker 

Street, London W1U 6TQ 

To consider the Report of the Director of Planning and Environmental 

Services (Report No 76/13) 

Attached Documents: 

Application for a Premises Licence for AFTL Limited, 88/90 Baker Street, London - Report 

Application for a Premises Licence for AFTL Limited, 88/90 Baker Street, London - Background Papers and 

Appendices 1-3 

  

  

  

For further information about items appearing on this Agenda, please contact Zoe 

Downton at Lewes House, 32 High Street, Lewes, East Sussex, BN7 2LX. 

Telephone Lewes (01273) 484201. 

  

Distribution:  

Councillors J M Harrison-Hicks, R Robertson and J Stockdale (Reserve: B M 

Warren)  

  

http://cmispublic.lewes.gov.uk/cmis5/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=C7v8hsfnAbTNdjWcu7%2bSTCXuFeYaCygbnmTdvS3uYIalzzNV78SHiA%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=jUgQCaU3L68%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=rpDUf1SX8bA%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=Gc0rC33vLgc%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d
http://cmispublic.lewes.gov.uk/cmis5/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=1QtRhMnu%2fKuM8Wh91P0df1tLFunvR7i%2bxHoBBSN97gm%2fRxkKPCtP6g%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=jUgQCaU3L68%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=rpDUf1SX8bA%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=Gc0rC33vLgc%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d
http://cmispublic.lewes.gov.uk/cmis5/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=1QtRhMnu%2fKuM8Wh91P0df1tLFunvR7i%2bxHoBBSN97gm%2fRxkKPCtP6g%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=jUgQCaU3L68%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=rpDUf1SX8bA%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=Gc0rC33vLgc%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d

